
  

               
            

           
             
   

   

 
 
 

 
 

 

    
    
    

  

         

 

            

       

        
  

             
           

         

              

             

         

             



process. He discussed what the team would be auditing, how they will be reviewing the 

Districts relevant policies, processes and standard operating procedures, and 

Managements overrides. He stated that any Trustees or staff can reach out to him if they 

have questions or any potential concerns. 

5. BOARD AND STAFF ANNOUNCEMENTS None

6. ADJOURNMENT 6:32 p.m.

I certify the above minutes were approved as read or corrected at a meeting of the Audit 

Committee held on October 19, 2020. 

Jim Fitzsimmons, 2020 Chair Audit Committee 




